
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

November 30, 2018 

 

Honorable George McKee, Mayor   email: mena1896@sbcglobal.net  

City of Mena 

520 Mena Street 

Mena, AR 71953 

 

 

RE: NPDES Permit Number: AR0036692, AFIN: 57-00423 

 Corrective Action Plan Response 

   

   

Dear Mayor McKee, 

 

The Department received and reviewed the revised Corrective Action Plan (CAP) dated 

November 17, 2018 for the above referenced facility. The response was deemed adequate with 

the following comments: 

 

 Please be advised that, Pursuant to Regulation 6.202(A), “Any person who desires to 

construct, operate or modify any disposal system which will discharge to the waters of 

the State… shall submit an application for a permit for such activity.” Therefore, before 

beginning any construction projects, including installation of the Dechlorination system, 

please send a written proposal and a request to the ADEQ’s Water Division Permit 

Branch to ascertain whether or not a construction permit will be required. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions, feel free to contact 

me at 501-682-0639 or by e-mail at bailey.taylor@adeq.state.ar.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Bailey Taylor 

Enforcement Coordinator 

Office of Water Quality 

 

 
cc:  Craig L. Beckham, P.E., CLB Engineers, Inc. (craig@clbengineers.com)  
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